
From: Beverly_Metz@homedepot.com [mailto:Beverly_Metz@homedepot.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 12:32 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Portland Trails Project / The Home Depot 
 
While HD is supportive of Portland’s trail project, it has concerns surrounding the landscaping and slope 
areas affected by the trail location.  HD requests confirmation that the City will construct a retaining wall 
to support HD’s property, move trees in the slope area, assure that HD’s landscaping requirements are 
still met after removal/relocation of trees on the slope, and provide compensation to HD for any lost 
property.  Please feel free to contact me to discuss.  Thank you. 
 
Beverly Metz 
Senior Real Estate Manager  
Northwest Region (AK, ID, MT, OR, WA)  
Pacific North Region (Northern CA, Northern NV, UT) 
Pacific Central Region (Central CA, Los Angeles County, Southern NV) 
Pacific Mountain Desert Region (AZ, CO, NM, WY) 
THE HOME DEPOT  
3800 W. Chapman Ave. | Orange, CA 92868 
 


